President Chen Yiyu Meets with Dr. Alain Beaudet

On Sept. 28th, 2009, NS-FC President Chen Yiyu met with Dr. Alain Beaudet, President of the Canadian Institutes of Health Research (CIHR). The purpose of Dr. Alain Beaudet's visit to China is to participate in the China-Canada Joint Health Research Program's Joint Selection Committee Meeting, Planning Meeting, and the scientific workshop, which are all jointly organized by CIHR and NSFC. Both Prof. Chen and Dr. Beaudet expressed their satisfaction with the NSFC-CIHR collaboration and the China-Canada Joint Health Research Program in the past few years, and exchanged views on how to further extend the research fields and enhance the level of future bilateral operation. Both sides expressed that the collaboration in frontier fields of common interests will be encouraged and supported in the future. They all agreed to renew the MoU between CIHR and NSFC signed in 2010.



Prof. Chen Yiyu, President of NSFC, met with Dr. Alain Beaudet



Prof. Chen Yiyu, President of NSFC, in meeting with CIHR visitors

Vol. 17, No. 2, 2009